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Dear Mr Campbell 

I refer to your email of 1 August 2017 to the Honourable Annastacia Palaszczuk MP, 
Premier, regarding the Bicentennial Bikeway and the Queen's Wharf Brisbane (QWB) 
project. As these matters fall within the portfolio responsibilities of the Honourable Kate 
Jones MP, Minister for Innovation and Tourism Industry Development and Minister for the 
Commonwealth Games, your correspondence has been forwarded to this office for 
consideration. The Minister has asked me to respond on her behalf. 

On 21 December 2017, the Queensland Government announced QWB was a step closer 
after Economic Development Queensland (EDQ) approved the Destination Brisbane 
Consortium (DBC) Plan of Development application with a number of conditions. Additional 
design development and refinement will be undertaken by DBC once construction 
contractors are procured. 

The Honourable Mark Bailey MP, Minister for Transport and Main Roads, has previously 
announced the government would undertake a feasibility study to determine the best long-
term cycling-related solutions in and around the precinct. 

As you may be aware, Minister Bailey stated that cycling groups would be fully consulted 
throughout the study and consultation will commence shortly. 

This is a continuation to the public consultation undertaken previously with stakeholders 
impacted by this project dating back to 2013. 

Should you have any questions in relation to the cycleway feasibility study, please contact 
Mr Adam Rogers, Director (Cycling and Programs Unit), Department of Transport and Main 
Roads by telephone on 07 3066 7540 or via email at adam.z.rogers@tmr.q1d.gov.au. 
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